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1. An upgrade is planned for Blackboard - it will begin on Thursday, December 

26 and is expected to be completed by the end of the day on December 27. 

 The system will not be available during this time.  The upgrade will introduce 

a variety of new features. If you have any questions or need assistance, please 

contact Steve Castellano at x 8658. 

2. Last Thursday during the CUNY IT conference Mr. Joseph Middleton, 

Director of Information Technology was honored with a CUNY Excellence in 

Technology Award.  

3. Library is pleased Students have been availing themselves of our 16 Extended 

Hours - particular in the evening. 

4. Library Newsletter Biblio-Tech is available now at 

http://www.lehman.edu/library/newsletter.php 
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